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 30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Over the past few weeks, we have been able to provide further opportunities for our pupils to take 

part in extracurricular clubs. We are doing this in a planned and cautious COVID-19 safe way, aware 

of our ongoing responsibilities to do all we can to halt the spread of coronavirus within our school and 

wider community.  It is great to see the re-introduction of after school and lunchtime clubs. We all 

know the importance of the holistic experience of school we are able to provide.  

We hope to allow further movement of pupils around school after half-term. This in particular will 

benefit pupils in accessing specialist classrooms, including Science, Art and Technology. 

PTA 

We are tremendously lucky to have the support of the Fulford Parent Teacher Association (PTA). Over 

many years they have raised money to support initiatives that enrich the lives of all in our school 

community. Their fundraising activities and keen interest in the school allow resources to be bought 

and opportunities to be developed which just wouldn’t happen without them. A very real support they 

provide to parents and carers is the coordination of the sale of pre-used school uniform, which I know 

is greatly appreciated by all. 

The PTA relies on volunteers to continue. A number of long-term committee members and volunteers 

will be leaving the PTA this summer as their children leave school. In order to continue the PTA needs 

the support of parents and carers. Joining the PTA is a very practical way of supporting your children. 

We are particularly in need of a new treasurer. Without one, the PTA will not be able to continue.  

In an extremely busy world, it would be much appreciated if you would consider giving some of your 

time to support the PTA. More information can be found on the school website or by contacting Helen 

Poulsen (hdpoulsen@gmail.com). 

My sincere thanks to all who contribute to the PTA, they really do make a difference. 

With very best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steve Lewis 

Head Teacher 
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